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Discover what’s next for the Sierra Madre Library! 
Sierra Madre, CA, November 12, 2019 

 

Library Board of Trustees encourage you to save the date. 

 

At 6:30 pm on Wednesday, November 20th, at the Hart Park House, you will have the opportunity to 

learn about plans for a new Sierra Madre Public Library. This is a 21st century library, with community 

meeting rooms, comfortable reading spaces and rooms for people to learn about emerging 

technologies.  

You’ll meet Christine Smart, our City Librarian who has been guiding the process of envisioning a place 

that is big enough, modern enough, and flexible enough to serve our community for the next fifty years. 

There’s been a lot of progress made. You’ll get an exciting first look at the exterior of the building, and 

experience a 3D rendering that reflects all the input we’ve gotten so far. You’ll hear from volunteers 

who have spent thousands of hours dreaming, designing and planning this new community asset.  

There’s still time, make your opinion heard! Join your neighbors and friends to discover what’s next for 

one of Sierra Madre’s most cherished institutions.  
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